
 

CENTRAL BANK of SOLOMON ISLANDS 
P.O. BOX 634, Honiara, Solomon Islands 

 

Public Notice: 01/2018           Wednesday 21st February, 2018 

 

COMMENTARIES ON NPS 2018 

The Central Bank of Solomon Islands (CBSI) invites key stakeholders, development partners, interest 

groups and the public to comment on the draft Payment Systems Bill 2018. 

This follows the National Payments System Consultation Workshop hosted by CBSI and the World Bank 

Group on Monday 19 February 2018, where an extended period for additional commentaries was 

announced to the participants. 

 The Payments System Bill 2018 (Version 4 Draft) soft copy is downloadable from the CBSI official 

website (www.cbsi.com.sb). 

Any reviews, points or commentaries made in reference to the draft bill concerned must be sent to the CBSI 

official email address: info@cbsi.com.sb 

Ends// 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Central Bank of Solomon Islands | P.O. BOX 634 | Honiara | Ph: (677) 21791 | Email: info@cbsi.com.sb 
| Website: www.cbsi.com.sb 

 

 

 

 

http://www.cbsi.com.sb/
mailto:info@cbsi.com.sb
mailto:info@cbsi.com.sb
http://www.cbsi.com.sb/

